Republic of the Philippines

Department of ducation
Region Vil, Central Visayas
DWISION OF BOHOL
City of Tagbilaran

March 14, 2018
UNNUMBERED MEMORANDUM

TO: The Secondary School Heads/Principals of the Municipalities of Carmen, Catigbian,
Sierra-Bullones, Pilar and Anda

1. Attached please find is the Letter from Atty. Myrna T. Pagsuberon, Executive
Director, WINGS for JPIC, Holy Spirit School, Dao Campus, Tagbilaran City, requesting this Office
for partnership in the Anti-Trafficking Campaign.

2. fn this cannection, the School Guidance Coordinators of the secondary schools
from the Municipalities of Carmen, Catigbian, Sierra-Bullones, Pilar and Anda are invited to
attend the Seminar-Training on April 12 and 13, 2018 at Panda Tea Garden Suites, Tagbilaran
City. No registration fees will be collected from the participants. The organizer will provide meals
and accommodation. Transpaortation expenses shali be charged to school MOOE subject to the
usual accounting rules and regulations of the COA.

3. Widest dissemination of this Memarandum is desired.

.//
WILFREDA D. BQ’NGAgos, Ph.D., CESO V

Schools Division Superintendent
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DR. WILFREDA D. BONGALOS, PH.D. NS g:;w“
CESO VI VA ‘
Department of Education

Province of Bohol

Dear Dr. Bongalos,
Greetings in the Spirit!

The alarming rise of Human Trafficking has become a grave world-wide
concern - it has been qualified by no less than Pope Francis himself as the Modern
Day slavery. Unfortunately, Bohol has been identified as a rich source of trafficked
victims. Poverty and the aggressive promotion of tourism have made our people,
particularly our children, more vulnerable to trafficking. In response to this grave
issue, SSpS-WINGS (The Holy Spirit Missionary Sisters-Women Inter-Acting for New
Growth and Services) has been in the forefront in educating and raising the
awareness of people in our communities in the whole Province of Bohol, for the
prevention and protection of our children against human trafficking.

Still in line with this program, we will be conducting a Seminar-Training for
Teachers and Guidance Counselors to develop and enhance their knowledge on the
appropriate interventions and strategies to protect and prevent children from being
victims of trafficking. This will be on April é%nd 43 2018, at Panda Tea Garden
Suites, Tagbilaran City. /b\s

May we request your good office to partner with us in this Anti-Trafficking
Campaign by giving permission and/or encouraging Teachers or Guidance
Counselors from the different Public High Schools in Bohol to attend this Seminar-
Training, and for their participation to be accredited to their continuing studies?

We rely on your support to earnest efforts for the promotion of the best
interests of our children. May the Triune God continue to live in our hearts and in

the hearts of all!

Thank you!

Sincerely,

Executive Director
WINGS for JPIC



